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Virtual Meeting
Minutes                                       February 18, 2021
Members Present:  Norma Thompson (Clerk / Chair), Hugh Brower (Member), Robert Herbert (Member) 
6:00 pm Public Meeting opened
Public Hearing opened

39 Fountain Road Leonard Montmerlo, RDA for two damaged trees to be cut.
There will be no heavy equipment in yard. Crane will stay in driveway and hoist wood away from water. No removal of stumps. Owner to contact DEP in reference to chapter 91 on dock. Commission suggested shrubs on slope or trees for shade be planted.  Jennifer Ohop from Norcross, suggested native plantings to provide better food for wildlife.
Three voted negative, will do RDA form 2
Sizer Drive Solar project continued, all attending are on last page.

 Hugh took the lead with a list of questions.
Touched on :  How will cutting trees affect shade within resource area? Cannot guarantee clearing canopy will not create water problems for the fisheries. Discussed stream and status of stream.

Carbons?

Runoff

Detention basins
Soil Scientist, Margaret Washburn, stated that while she had not been up there; extremely steep slopes are not appropriate
The parent material being suggested for use causes acid sulfate when exposed to air.

The full audio can be requested  from the RAO@townofwales.net
Conservation in the process of getting a Peer Review.
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